
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Rodney Johnson, Public Services Director 

CC: Stevie Cox, City Manager 

Robert Wilhoit, City Attorney 

DATE: November 13th , 2023 

SUBJECT: GPS Tracker for City Vehicles 

 

Summary: Mayor Pro Tem Hicks gave out information on a GPS tracking system at the September 

meeting. For four units, the cost is $59.95 per unit for a total of $239.80. The monthly cost is $17.08 per 

unit for a total of $819.80 per year. Total cost of one year is $1,059.60. 

Background: Council members have been asking about GPS trackers for City vehicles.  

Recommendation: None 

Attachment: 

Tracking system information.  


